
Manna for Malawi 
Our mission in Malawi is to help the Malawi Orphan Care Project (MOCP) enrich 

the lives of orphans.  The Christmas meal pictures are posted on the MOCP 

Facebook page.  MOCP made a video to show all that has happened in 2022.  Go 

to this link:  https://youtu.be/-mw2JoO2J0 and enjoy. 

An MOCP request for quarterly Covenant prayer:  Most Gracious God, you bless 

us all richly and we praise your name in all that we do. Thank you for forgiveness, 

repentance, grace, renewal, and your gracious love. In Jesus’ precious name we 

pray.  Amen. 

Our first Manna for Malawi meeting for 2023 is Sunday, March 12th at noon, at 

the Bridge Tavern.  We are changing the band to Wyld Ryce.  The event will be on 

August 20th at the Bridge Tavern.  Would you like to be on the planning 

committee?  Come and join us.   

 

https://youtu.be/-mw2JoO2J0

